
Pentecost Celebration! 
This year, Pentecost falls on Sunday 28th May.  

Pentecost is one of the most important feast days of the year that concludes 

the Easter season and celebrates the beginning of the Church. Pentecost is 

described as the ‘birthday of the Church’ and we know that no birthday 

should go without a celebration! 

 

On Thursday 25th May, we will be celebrating Pentecost in school and would 

love the children to come into school dressed as the flames of the Holy    

Spirit. They can wear red, yellow or orange clothes. 

 

There will also be a Pentecost Celebration at 

St Edmund Campion Church. This will start 

at 10:30am and finish by 11:30am. It will      

include opportunities for Scripture, Personal 

Reflections, Prayer and Praise with the 

Whole School. All parents and carers are 

welcome to attend. 

  
 

Attendance PARKING AND THE HIGHWAY CODE 

Please ensure you are respecting the Highway 

Code and modelling appropriate behaviour 

when parking near to the school.   

May 2023 



Trips have been communicated separately and will be on the June Newsletter 

 

Week Commencing 15th and 22nd May  

Year 2 SATs taking place - these will be completed in groups over the two weeks. 

 

Monday 5th June 

Training Day - School closed to all pupils 

 

Tuesday 6th June 

Children return to school 

 

Tuesday 6th June -6:30pm 

First Holy Communion Meeting for Parents 

 

Sunday 11th June—2:00pm 

First Holy Communion Mass  

 

Thursday 29th June - 9:30am at St Edmund Campion Church 

Whole School Mass  - St Peter and St Paul  - Parents welcome 

 

Friday 30th June 

Trust Training Day - School closed to all pupils 

 

Monday 3rd July 

Transition Morning —Children will visit their new classes for the morning 

 

Friday 21st July 

End of the Summer Term 

Here is a Prayer that you 

can pray with your       

children: 

Prayer for Pentecost 

God of love, 

fill us with your grace. 

Move us, strengthen and 

renew us. 

Lead us in your ways. 

Open our hearts to        

answer 

the demands of others, 

and 

to seek your face in all 

those 

who cry out for justice. 

Spirit of God, 

prompt us to respond to 

your love 

and seek a glimpse 

of your Kingdom here on 

earth. 

Amen 

   Bikeability! 

Well done to the  30  children who have achieved 

their Bikeability Level 1 ! We are very proud of you! 

First Holy Communion 

We currently have 27 children who are preparing to  

make their First Holy Communion on Sunday 11th 

June. We wish them all the best on their special day 

and as they continue on their journey of faith! 

Teddy Adoptions! 

Thank you to Mrs Hobbs for 

organising an incredibly       

successful Teddy Adoption! It 

was lovely to see our children 

so full of joy 

with their 

new friends! 


